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27th February, 2012
Dear Everyone,

I would like to take this opportunity to inform everyone that today is my last day at Softwood Software Designs. I will be heading Robert Software solution from next month as a General Manager.
Working at Softwood was a lot of fun and I will really miss all of you. All of you have always been a great support and have always co-operated me. Please free to call me for any kind of help, I will be always available on my number +954-789-7412 or you can email me also in my id robert.dale@gmail.com. Please do keep in touch everyone. Wish you all a bright future ahead.
Warm Regards

Robert Dale
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